
 

Student Activities Board Report 

September 13, 2016 

 

Fall High School Sports 
Golf 14 kids are on the golf team 
 

8 boys and 8 girls have come out for golf this season. We have had five varsity meets and 4 junior 

varsity meets thus far. This year will be able to field a complete boys and girls team for the season. The 

coaches are very optimistic about the season.  

  

Football 50 kids are on the football team 
 

The football team had their first football game was against Hardin and Butte Central. We lost to both 

schools. I have been asking the players how things are going for them and all responses have been very 

positive. We are a very young team and the coaching staff has been working very hard at teaching the 

fundamentals and game to the football team. Coach Racine feels very confident that his team will be 

very strong this season. 

 

Volleyball 39 kids are on the volleyball team 
 

The volleyball team went to the Central A Tip Off in Lewistown. Coach Salway thought the kids played 

well. The volleyball team at all three levels has been working very hard, we are seeing major 

improvements thus far. Our varsity team went to the Windy City Tournament and beat Havre in their 

first tournament game on Saturday. The freshmen and junior varsity teams beat Cut Bank freshmen and 

junior varsity at home on September 1, 2016. It was a great game to watch very exciting. 

 

Cross Country 43 kids are on the cross country team 
 

The cross country team competed in the Cut Bank Cross Country meet on 9/2/16 and the result weren’t 

available in time for the board report. Coaching staff has the team working very hard at the cross 

country course at the high school, the middle school track and running hills out in the Durham area. 

 

Cheerleading 14 kids are on the cheerleading team 
 

The cheerleading team has been very busy learning in stunts and cheers. They have been practicing at 

the high school and football field getting ready for the first home football game on 9/16/16. Coach 

Bremner is very excited with her group of girls this fall season and is happy to be back coaching again. 
 

The athletes are all working very hard and are excited to be back in fall sports. 

 

Clubs and Other Extracurricular Activities 
The Club Sponsor and Advisor will meet  on 9/7/16 after school, at this meeting they will be given the 

goals and objectives, and get signed up their clubs for concessions. Sponsors and Advisors will be 

recommended to be hired/rehired on the last September Board Agenda. 
 

Drug Testing 
All pre drug testing is complete. We had all negative test results. Way to go Athletes. 
 

Homecoming 

Friday October 7, 2016 against Livingston 
 

We will post more information as we get closer to the homecoming date. 


